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The purpose of this study was to compare coping skills, motivational profiles, and perceived 
motivational climate in elite U18 male ice hockey (n=20) and soccer (n=23) players (n=14). The 
instruments used were the Perceived Motivational Climate in Sport Questionnaire -2, the Sport 
Motivation Survey, and the Athletic Coping Skills Inventory -28. The questionnaires-based data 
revealed that both players could be considered task-oriented, exhibiting high levels of 
confidence, achievement motivation, concentration, and intrinsic motivation. The results also 
revealed that in contrast to ice-hockey players, soccer players demonstrated higher levels of 
important role perception, freedom from worry, and coachability, as well as more task 
orientation than ice-hockey players. However, ice hockey players demonstrated significantly 
higher perception of unequal recognition than soccer players. Consequently, coaches in 
different talent development programs need to emphasize the individuality and quality, effort as 
related to success, aid in providing clear goals, and present optimal challenge in harmony with 
the players’ competence.  
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During physical exercise bronchodilation occurs, which requires adaptation from the airways. 
Prostaglandins are key factors in airway regulation, their plasma level changes during exercise. 
The purpose of this study was to investigate the effect of symptom-limited exercise on the levels 
of prostaglandin E2 (PGE2) and thromboxane B2 (TXB2) in the airways of elite athletes. Thirty 
healthy, elite judo competitors, 17 women and 13 men aged between 16 and 30 years 
(members of the Hungarian National Judo Team) participated in this study. The subjects 
completed a standardized maximal treadmill exercise test. Exhaled breath condensate (EBC) 
was collected for non-invasive sampling of the airway lining fluid before and immediately after 
the exercise. PGE2 and TXB2 levels were determined by a commercially available radio 
immunoassay. Data are given as median (range). Baseline levels of PGE2 and TXB2 were not 
different between male and female subjects. Exercise caused a significant increase in PGE2 
concentration from 180 (borderline values from: 100-350) to 240 (borderline values from: 115-
720) pg/ml, (p< 0.05). TXB2 levels increased from 24 (borderline values from: 0-80) to 37 
(borderline values from: 0-110) pg/ml; respectively (p<0.01), but not in female subjects.  
Our data suggest that physical exercise modulates the airway level of PGE2 and TXB2 in 
healthy subjects. These changes may play an important role in the airway adaptation to 
exercise.  
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Temporary travelling of masses, out of choice, obligation, as a privilege and/or necessity is 
something that led tourism in the front seat of modern society, contributing significantly to world 
globalization. Tourism is not the primary need but it is the tool that fulfils the individuals’ urge to 
meet experiences unlike those met in their everyday lives contributing to the broadening of their 
horizons of knowledge and experience. What motivates individuals to travel, which are the 
reasons that help the designation of the destination, does it depend on the natural environment 
of the visited site, or the social environment is also accounted for, or is it a combination of the 
summated experience, or are the latter important only at the degree and the way they meet 
individual taste and expectations? As met in the international literature a definite answer to 
these questions is experience, whatever this may represent. Something new, something that 
was previously met, something that is missed, the context of travelling is vast as the individuality 
of every person that is engaged in tourism. The concern of the author embeds within sport while 



on vacation, and the questions put forth before related to sport participation. Sport is met in 
everyday life, it may be, in one of its forms, a new experience, or it may have already been 
experienced; it may create nostalgia, it may be indifferent, in any case sport is an experience 
that has its place within an individual’s everyday life. This study was carried out to investigate 
the choices of individuals while on vacation, regarding sport participation, associating their 
choices to their socioeconomic and demographic characteristics and to their attitudes in relation 
to engagement in sporting activities, during their everyday life. 
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Doping is a problem that constitutes a danger for both sport and athletes and contravenes the 
principles of Olympism. Therefore, a legal framework has been set up in order to confront 
doping. Particularly, sanctions have been imposed to athletes found guilty for violations of the 
anti-doping rules. From their side, athletes have the legal rights to defend themselves. Certain 
performance-enhancing substances and training methods are forbidden by the International 
Olympic Committee (IOC), the International Association of Athletics Federations (IAAF) and the 
World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) and other international sport organizations. The current 
efforts of IOC, IAAF and WADA to enforce general regulations to punish doping violations is 
proven insufficient because their current policy fails to consider the sports code of ethics and 
the social aspects of the different national and cultural background from which dopers come. 
Effective action against doping demands international cooperation in governmental and non-
governmental level. In fact, there is a stronger need for harmonization of the sanctions for 
doping in all countries in order to make a step towards the confrontation of all doping cases. 
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At the beginning of its institutional existence sociology of sport had a Europocentric and even 
Polonocentric character. The impulse to create the International Association for the Sociology of 
Sport was given in 1965 by a Polish sport sociologist, Prof., Habilitated Dr. Andrzej Wohl, who 
was its first president until 1978. In 1966 he also founded the “International Review of Sport 
Sociology” and he was its editor-in-chief until 1984. At the beginning the journal was a 
yearbook, then a half-yearbook and it was relatively quickly transformed into a quarterly. Prof. 
Wohl was accompanied in those undertakings by Prof., Habilitated Dr. Zbigniew Krawczyk. Both 
worked at the Department of Philosophy and Sociology of University of Physical Education in 
Warsaw. Between 1971 and 1982, Prof. Krawczyk was the secretary of the editorial board and 
then – from 1983 to 1992 – the deputy editor-in-chief of that Journal. In 1984 it was transferred 
to München and its first chief editor became Prof. Kurt Weiss from Germany, and the second 
one, until 1992, was Prof. Klaus Heinemann. Moreover, chairmen of the IASS were – except for 
two Americans; Prof. Dr. Alan Ingham, Prof. Dr. Marii Allison – Europeans. In addition to Prof. 
Dr. Andrzej Wohl, the names include Prof. Dr. Kurt Weiss and Prof. Dr. Günter Lüschen (both 
from Germany) as well as Prof. Dr. Joseph Maguire from England and Prof. Dr. Gertrud Pfister 
from Denmark. In August 2007, at the Conference held in Copenhagen, the new President of 
ISSA became Steven W. Jackson from the University of Otago in New Zealand. At the time 
ISSA was already operating, new scientific identities emerged. They were – limited territorially, 
but dynamic and creative – the North American Society for the Sociology of Sport and the 
Asociación Latinoamericana de Estudios Socioculturales del Deporte (ALESDE). An expression 
of that phenomenon is also the European Association for the Sociology of Sport, which came 
into being in Vienna in 2001.  
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The idea of founding an athletic club in Kolozsvar occurred 125 years ago, when the current of 
English athletic belief reached our city. Thus a well-organized and well-managed athletic club 
opened its gates for the students of Kolozsvar and everyone who really believed in the 
unquestionable and multiple benefits of practicing sports. The association gathered famous 
names: well-known professors, officials, aristocrats as both members of the managing 
committee and competition organizers, which made it unique on the territory of Hungary.  
The new sports association soon became determining for the athletic life in Transylvania, and 
remained such until World War II, the moment of its obtrusive closing down. It raised outstanding 
champions, who made a name for themselves and for the Athletic Club of Kolozsvar (ACK) both 
before and after World War I. The first athletic champion of Kolozsvar was Gyorgy Borbely, a 
great athlete, tourist and cyclist. Besides him, two other young students won champion title as 
well: Janos Kolosvary and Bela Gollner. 
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